
FROM THE WARDEN. ST. ANTONYS COLLEGE,

OXFORD.

TEL. COLLEGE 57473.

TEL. LOOGINGS 57421.

13 February 1958

Dear colleague,

Thank you so much for your letter of February
5th. I must apologise if my previous letter of
June 3rd was not clear. I had, I now see wronQ'ly,
assumed that you would propose convenient dates
for the spring, and we were waiting to hear from you.
I realise now that that letter of mine was a little
misleading and I do apologise

I appreciate that you have made other arrange­
ments and am only disappointed not to be able to
welcome you here in April.

We shall of course be delighted to see you in
October or November. The University term runs from
12 October to 6 December. Perhaps you may be in a

position to fix the dates in the near future, for
instance Tuesday 14 October and Thursday 16 October,
or any of those days during the term which would
suit your convenience .

• I have given your best wishes to Professor Carr
and he wishes to join with me in sending you his warm

regards.

Yours sincerely,

Professor J. Vicens Vives,
Centro dà Estudios Historicos Internacionales,
Universidad de Barcelona,
Barcelona,
Spain.


